## Paul V. Gryska, MD

Candidate For Congress -- Massachusetts (1)-9
Post Office Box 244
Mcdfield, Massachusetts 02052

Dear Members of Chatham Beach and Tennis Club.

As friends at CBTC we have been privileged to enjoy tennis and growing with each other in one of the most beautiful places in the world. As we have shared an important part of our lives in Chatham, I wanted to share personally with you an important part of mine.

I am running for the United States Congress in the 9th District of Massachusetts. See cruising guide, reverse side.

Like my father, I am a surgeon in greater Boston. "Let's Put a Doctor in the House"...It is not difficult to imagine a physician as a Representative in a district where there are 22 hospitals, and where one in five are employed in a health-related industry. The concept of the citizen legislator is what our Founding Fathers had in mind, and is the opposite of the 24-year incumbent, a career politician who like many in Washington has forgotten he works for us.

"52 Percent"...Through taxes, fees and regulations, the government takes 52% of everything we earn. No wonder people are feeling hard pressed. I feel it is necessary to check the unrestrained growth of federal spending, and return your tax dollars to the state and local level. I trust town leaders to create "Local Solutions to Local Problems"... I believe we need to get serious about violent crime. As a physician I have too often seen the affects of violence up close and what it does to victims and their families. I am running to help guarantee a better future for my children — a future where we restore educational excellence to our schools, a future in which the education system works to build the character as well as the knowledge of our young people.

You know the Gryska family, and you know our passion. This campaign has been studied and planned as carefully as any of our ocean voyages. Our sea charts are now polling data, which tell us that the public is ready for a change. The strong wind we need will come from you.

I need your support. I welcome your energy and inspiration. From policy statements to ideas, from donations to fund raising events, freedom means the opportunity to participate in democratic self-government. Please help our campaign by making a donation of \$100, \$250, \$500, or what you can afford. Together we can create our own future.

Smooth sailing this summer, see you in Chatham,

Paul V. Gryska, MD

Telephone: 508-359-5327
Fax: 617-244-8662

h-mail: pgryska@tiac.net